
Are cell phones distracting in the classroom? 

 

Cell phones have become an integral part of our lives and it is not uncommon to see teenagers 

glued to their devices, even in class. However, the widespread use of cell phones among 

students has raised a debate on whether they should be allowed in school or not. Although cell 

phones have many benefits, such as providing students with a quick and easy way to access 

information, they are also considered to be very distracting in the classroom. 

 

The proponents of allowing cell phones in school believe that it can be beneficial in many ways. 

They argue that cell phones can be used to access educational resources, conduct research and 

contact parents in case of emergencies. Furthermore, they can also be used by students to stay 

connected with their peers, share information and collaborate on projects. 

 

On the other hand, opponents of allowing cell phones in school believe that they are a major 

distraction for students. They argue that instead of focusing on studies, students spend time 

playing games or chatting with friends on their devices during class which affects their 

academic performance. Moreover, having easy access to the internet may lead to cyber 

bullying among students as well as increase their vulnerability to online predators.  

 

In my opinion, cell phones should not be allowed in school if its usage is not monitored and 

regulated properly. While there are certain benefits associated with allowing cell phones in 

school, it is important to remember that the primary focus of students should be on their 

education and not on their devices. Cell phones can be a major distraction for students if used 

during class and can also lead to cyber bullying or other online threats. Therefore, strict rules 

should be put into place regarding cell phone usage in schools and parents/teachers should 

ensure that these are followed strictly by all students.  

 

In conclusion, while cell phones have many advantages especially when it comes to accessing 

educational resources or staying connected with peers, they can also become a major 

distraction if not monitored properly. Therefore, strict rules should be implemented regarding 

the use of cell phones in schools so that students can take maximum advantage of them 

without affecting their academic performance and well-being. 


